
April 27, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                            The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                             Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                        Committee on Appropriations 

Room H-307                                       1036 Longworth House Office 

U.S. Capitol        Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515                                  Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting $2,725,000 in funding for the De La Cruz Blvd, Lick Mill Blvd, and Scott Blvd 

Bicycle Projects in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of 

Santa Clara located at 1500 Warburton Avenue Santa Clara, CA 95050. 

 

The funding would be used to complete traffic analyses, public outreach, design, and 

construction of bicycle facilities on three corridors in Santa Clara, CA 95054 (De La Cruz Blvd: 

Montague Expressway to Trimble Road,  Lick Mill Blvd: Tasman Drive-Montague Expressway, 

and Scott Blvd: Calabazas Creek Trail to Saratoga Avenue).  

 

The project will enhance safety, improve mobility, and reduce vehicle emissions by 

implementing high priority bicycle projects identified in the Santa Clara Bicycle Plan Update 

2018. The project will connect local residential communities, schools, libraries, and major 

employers within Silicon Valley. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
Ro Khanna 
Member of Congress 


